
NOTICE 
 

At the April 8, 2024, Board of Supervisor’s 
Meeting, the Board approved a Motion to no 

longer accept vessels/boats for disposal at the  

County Transfer Station. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Administration Office at 804-493-0130, Option 0 

 


